
Subject: Group Trip Across the Atlantic
Posted by Ross Russo on Fri, 16 Jan 2015 18:41:38 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Tony -- I think the longest leg is somewhere around 675nm (based on my recollection of a
long-ago discussion with Mike Laver). Typical winds in the summer aren't that bad. Mike Laver's
made the crossing many times in many models of the MU-2, and he's still here, so it must be
doable. <g>
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